
 

   

Ms Jennifer Holland 
CEO and Founder 
Throat Scope 
Holland Healthcare  
 
8 January 2019 

 

Dear Jennifer, 

Re: Throat Scope letter of recommendation 

CQUniversity’s Bachelor of Oral Health course introduced the use of the Throat Scope into our 
off-campus clinical placements in 2018.   The introduction of the illuminated blades has 
improved the Oral Health Therapy students’ ability to illuminate the oral cavity during bedside 
oral health assessments in residential and aged care facilities (RACFs) and for intra-oral 
photography.   

The Throat Scope has also been utilised in oral health education visits to pre-schools and for 
desensitisation of a young child to the dental clinic environment.  The light-up blade allows a 
novelty approach to demonstrating the process of assessing the oral cavity to an apprehensive 
child. 

The use of the Throat Scope in dentistry and for increased oral health awareness is 
revolutionary.  Furthermore, access to the Throat Scope for the general public for oral 
pathology assessment may possibly have the potential to improve early detection of oral 
pathology. 

Thank you Throat Scope for illuminating the intra-oral environment for our academic staff, 
our allied health colleagues, clinical supervisors, students, patients, nursing home residents 
and pre-school children.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Associate Professor Leonie M. Short 
Head of Course, Bachelor of Oral Health 
School of Health, Medical and Applied Sciences 
CQUniversity Australia  
Bruce Highway  
ROCKHAMPTON QLD 4702 
Tel: +61 (0)7 4923 2831 
Fax: +61 (0)7 4930 9209 
Mob: 0407 694 874 
Email: l.m.short@cqu.edu.au 
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